
Ms. Elizabeth Morales

January 26, 2019

OFFICE OF ASSISTANT SECRETARY
FOR COMMUNITY PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

WASHINGTON, DC  20410-7000
U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

Housing and Community Development Director
City of Mesa Housing Authority
20 E. Main Street Suite 250
P.O. Box 1466
Mesa, AZ  85211-1466

Dear Ms. Morales:

             Congratulations!  I am delighted to inform you that HUD selected the project 
application(s) your organization submitted for funding under Fiscal Year (FY) 2018 Continuum of 
Care (CoC) Program project application(s) for a total of $94,280.

            The CoC Program is an important part of HUD's mission. CoCs around the country will 
continue to improve the lives of men, women, and children through their local planning efforts and 
through the direct housing and service programs funded under the FY 2018 CoC Program 
Competition.  Projects like those of your organization, funded through the CoC program, continue 
to demonstrate their value by improving accountability and performance every year.
 
            The enclosure provides details about your organization's award(s) including: the name(s) of 
the individual project(s); the project number(s); and the specific amount(s) of the obligation(s) for 
each conditionally selected application.  At this time, HUD field office staff are not available to 
execute grant agreements. HUD will notify you when local field offices are available to process 
grant agreements, and once all conditons are satisfied and the grant agreement is executed, your 
organization can expend funds.

If you wish to appeal this decision, you will have 45 days to make such an appeal 
beginning when HUD makes the final award announcement. The final award announcement will 
be made shortly after HUD resumes normal operations. HUD will send an announcement over the 
listserv to indicate that a final award announcement has been made and indicating the deadline for 
appeals. See Section X of the FY 2018 NOFA for more details.

HUD commends your organization's work and encourages it to continue to strive for 
excellence in the fight to end homelessness.

Sincerely,

Enclosure

www.hud.gov                espanol.hud.gov

David C. Woll Jr.
Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary 



Enclosure

2018 Shelter + Care

$94,280 

AZ0122L9T021803

Total Amount: $94,280 


